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TELEPHONE 1410 1.25 MILES NORTH ON

POST OFFICE BOX m ]_ 4 1 O I< - C HIGHWAY 33

1010 1000 WATTS

£ Le Mars, [owa : (g

OCTOBER 18, 1954

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Wittler:

After much delay while we attended to the many more
pressing duties of a new station, here is verificetion
of your reception reported September 30, 1954. Your
report agrees with our logs, as we conducted a test
transmission at that time, although I don't reecall now

the purpose. We went on the air with regular programming
on Sept 21.

Wé eppreciate DX reportes, ans will make every effort
to send vereifications, even if belated.

Incidentally, we recelved & report for another
test transmission from a Freaencis He Nittler, of Denver—
which 18 quite a colncidence, since the two reports are
the only DX reports we have received to date.

Thaenk you for your best wishes, and good luek to
you in your DX?!ing.

Sincerely,

! ~
...J'{J"/ /tfrd&/uwf(r-r
R,H. Coddingtonr/
Chief Engineer

“Voice Of The Northwest lowa Farmer”



